GEC: Assessment Subcommittee
3/18/16

Previous meeting: Summary Approved

Dr. Julian: There have been no responses from any other State Core course instructors, will
attempt to contact Associate Deans.

Path forward: Two committee members have volunteered to work with ARH 2000 (Elayne
Colon) and AST 1002 (Christopher Hass). It is hoped that at least one section of each course can
be ready by the Fall 2016 semester; Integration of rubrics and General Education content with
CANVAS and able to supply data to committee.

SERU: The subcommittee discussed what data it desired from the SERU, how to obtain it, and
what may be reasonably expected.

Attendees: Julian, David (chair); Czarnecka, Eva; Cochrane, Shannon; Colén, Elayne; Hass,
Christopher

Guest: Griffith, Casey

Meeting with Office of Institutional Planning and Research:

The subcommittee met with Noelle Mecoli (Assistant Director of Analytic Services) and
Dr. Marie Zeglen (Assistant Provost and Director of Institutional Planning and Research). The
initial data points to be collected will be centered on demographics, majors, and individualized
responses from the students. The data will still be anonymized, and in cases where students may
be identified the data will be withheld. Further down the road more data will/may be available,
such as specific course data. The student data in regards to General Education courses will only
be available from courses taken within the University of Florida (i.e. no transfer data, etc). Now
is the time to assess current questions for the SERU and to develop new ones for next year’s
survey; will be needed by early fall.

Attendees: Julian, David (chair); Czarnecka, Eva; Colon, Elayne; Griffith, Casey; Hass,
Christopher; Mecoli, Noelle; Zeglen, Marie



